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Year Highlights

Visits to South Africa from
our parents, Hans and Donna
in January and Debbie in
June

Cambria was promoted to
the role of YWAM
Muizenberg Media Director
in August

Home Assighment/Furlough
from September to
December

Max wraps up his final
Masters Module in December

Ministry Highlights

This year, over 300 young
people were discipled,
trained, and sent to the
nations to share the Good
News of Jesus! To God be
the Glory!

Looking back at 2022

As the end of the year approaches, we
are thanking God for a fruitful year of
ministry, enriching studies, physical
health, and His provision for our
needs through your generosity! He is
so good and faithful as we continue
to serve Him in South Africa.

YWAM Muizenberg, where we serve,
saw an influx of new students eager
to learn about God who were sent to
share about Him around Africa and
the globe.

Cambria started her role as Media
Director. God brought an amazing
team to serve alongside her (pictured
bottom left.)

Max finishes his final Masters Module
in December! Read to the right about
what is next for him.

Finally, our furlough in America has
been a time of wonderful family
connection and relationship building.
We only wish we could have visited all
of you!

All in all, we are thankful..and
expectant for what is to come in 2023!

Looking forward to 2023

The most notable news for 2023 is
that Max will graduate with an MA
in Christian Formation and
Discipleship! From January until
October he will complete his
"Capstone Project", which is the
culmination of all he has learned
into a final project/ practicum.

Additionally, Cambria will continue
her role as Media Director where she
manages the YWAM Muizenberg
media- including social media, the
website, advertising, and more.

Lastly, Andrew starts Kindergarten
in January!

We would be humbled if you
would consider us for your year-
end giving. Our needs for 2023:

A second car to make both ministry
commuting and school pickups
manageable for our family! We need
$7000 for a reliable vehicle.

The boy's school fees will be $3500
for the year. We are trusting God for
the ability to pay it in full in January!
(Click the link below to give.)

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial partnership! God bless you!
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